KENDALL COUNTY

TAKE
BACK '™ N W

Join us in our efforts to bring awareness to
the prevention of Domestic Violence as we
"Take Back the Night!"

Saturday, October 1st

Kendall County Sheriff's Office

1102 Cornell Lane - Yorkuville

Take Back the Night will include guest speakers,
information tables from organizations involved in
assisting survivors of Domestic Violence, and
food trucks!
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